
 

1/21/2021  Reminders 

 

Happy Thursday Lake Forest parents… This is Ms Boyd with a few reminders. 

Thanks to all of the parents of our eLearners who stopped by today to pick up 

learning materials. We appreciate your dedication to your child’s education. If 

your teacher told you about the pick up and could not get here today, you can still 

come by the office to pick up the materials but remember, we close at 3:00 daily! 

We still have students coming to school without masks. Masks are mandatory and 

we want to keep everyone safe so parents please make mask wearing part of your 

morning routine as you get students ready for school. 

We are still in need of first day packet information. Please return the forms that 

were sent home, items such as emergency card, code of conduct, Parent School 

Compact.  

Remember our food distribution changed its hours. Food will be distributed on 

Tues. & Thurs. from 11-12. 

Finally, Classes begin at 8:00, regardless if they are learning at home or here at 

school. They need to physically be in their classroom or logged on by 8:00. We 

need every minute of their day to help them succeed. 

Thank you for your support and have a good evening! 

 

 


